
 
 
 

www.kirbybuildingsystems.com 

December 2019 
 

Kirby Builder raises $7,000 for Boys to Men Leadership Program 
 
 
 
On Saturday, September 28, 
Stewart Richey Construction, an 
Authorized Kirby Builder, held its 
annual golf scramble at the 
Crosswinds Golf Course in 
Bowling Green, KY.   
 
The golf scramble’s main goal was 
to raise money for The Boys to 
Men Leadership Program of 
Bowling Green, which aims to 
promote student manners and 
work ethics. 
 
Kirby Building Systems has been a 
proud sponsor of this event, 
hosted by Stewart Richey, for the 
past three years supporting a 
chosen charity in the Bowling 
Green community and providing 
recognition for our teammates 
that participated in the golf 
scramble. Stewart Richey’s DSM, 
DJ Kendel, attended the 
scramble with Jon Amann, 
Eastern Regional Sales Manager.  
 
 
 
 

A huge to Stewart Richey Construction for raising  

at this event and for their continued support to The Boys to 
Men Leadership Program of Bowling Green and their 

partnership with Kirby Building Systems! 


